

June 23, 1997

Mr. Mark Cote Cote Photography 832 Main Street Osterville, MA. 02655

Dear Mark,

The Dedication Committee for the Benefactors Dinner and all of us at Cape Cod Academy thank you so much for the donation of your photography expertise in order that the party might be a success. Party attendees were surprised at how we were able to transform the gym into an atmosphere that was truly lovely. The committee's concept was dependent on expert photography to record the event, so we will be forever grateful for your kindness and generosity.

Mark, thank you for your support of the Academy over the years. We are keenly aware of what the community generosity means to us and feel very fortunate to have you as our neighbor.

Also, I have recorded your gift in the data base as a gift-in-kind to the school. When we publish the Annual Report, Cote Photography will be listed with other gift-in-kind donors that have supported the Academy during the 96-97 school year.

Sincerely,

Director of Development

cc: Gene Orloff Judy Kaess